
Dear Mr. Keith: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for 
the commission's consideration as it deliberates in this matter. 
Thank you for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 x 208 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2007 3:15 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: I'm opposed to Case # 2007-00134 

_____________________---------------_-__--_ 
From: Jeffrey KeithLSMTP: I 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2007 3:14:18 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: I'm opposed to Case # 2007-00134 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Jeffrey A. Keith, and I am a proud, native Kentuckian who 
is concerned about PSC Case # 2007-00134. I love the countryside of 
Kentucky. Its natural beauty nurtures the Bluegrass State's 
invaluable and often under appreciated rural culture. To dig a 
pipeline through one of Kentucky's most cherished and peaceful 
landscapes, instead of routing this pipeline along the existent and 
already developed 1-64 corridor, strikes me as a poor policy with dire 
consequences. Please reject Case # 2007-00134, and please look into 
alternative and more reasonable routes for this pipeline project. 

By the way, I am a registered voter. 

Thank you for reading my comment, 

Jeffrey A. Keith 
. ... . 


